
Students were asked to complete a short evaluation at the end of their retreat, 

below you will read their comments. I will not take good things for granted.  

God does not give you battle you can’t handle. I connected with God during 

prayer time. I will focus and dedicate my life more to God. I experienced God 

through talk in small group and life stories sessions. I was encouraged to take 

Confirmation very seriously. I experienced God through feeling him and his 

love. Meet new people. Go to God for help and guidance. God works in many 

ways. The NET Ministry Team was inspirational as they shared powerful 

word of Jesus and to be a great disciple.  

 
St. Mary & St. Ann Confirmation Retreat 

Wednesday, November 28, 2018 

Welcome National Evangelization Team 

(NET Ministry.org) 

A special “THANK YOU” to Father Mens and all 

who volunteered to make this retreat special.  

Confirmation Mass is  

Saturday, March 9, 2019 during the 4:30 pm Mass. 


